
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Tariff Update Notice 
 
January 9, 2024 
 

RE:  REVISIONS TO PORT OF GRAYS HARBOR TARIFF NO. 1 (MARINE TERMINAL SERVICES) 
 

 Terminal Tariff No. 1 - Effective February 1, 2024.  The following changes to Terminal Tariff 
No. 1 will take effect February 1, 2023: 

• Subrule 350, “Schedule of Dockage Rates,” has been modified to include increases in 
operating costs. 

• Subrule 430, “Rates: Handling, Wharfage, Service and Facility, Car Handling,” has been 
modified to include rates for Agricultural Products. 

• Subrule 625, “Water, Fresh furnished to Vessels and Other users,” has been modified to 
include increases in operating costs. 

 
For a full copy of the Port’s Tariffs, please visit our website at: http://www.portofgraysharbor.com.  Go 
to the Marine Terminals page, and click on Port Services.  Other tariffs set by and administered by 
the Port and found on the website include: 

➢ Ship Assist and Launch Services 

➢ Pilotage Services Tariff 

If you have any comments or questions, please direct them to: mfolkers@portgrays.org or call (360) 
533-9504, or PO Box 660, Aberdeen, WA, 98520. 
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